
 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 
February 2024 

 

To: Miraclon Consumables Customers & Channel Partners 

New Labeling for Miraclon’s Consumables Portfolio 

We’re excited to introduce revamped packaging labels for our entire consumables portfolio. 

These labels are designed for easy readability, ensuring that product and handling 

information remains visible when stacking boxes on a pallet. The product inside the package 

is unchanged. 

 
Figure 1 New product labelling. 

Key points: 

• Recycling code information for the packaging is now available in a quick reference 

table. 

• A new QR code on our packaging directs customers to up-to-date product information 

on our corporate website. 

Starting in February 2024, customers will receive some products with new packaging labels. 

For any questions, contact ask@miraclon.com. Thank you for your continued support! 

If you need further assistance, feel free to reach out to your local Miraclon contact.  

 

Scan the QR code to access the latest storage, handling, shipping recycling 

information. 

 

  


